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Public Works 
 

Thermostat in Public Works Storage building installed. 
 

Water 
 

Warren and Amber working on the required lead service line inventory report and map.   
 

Streets 
 

No Parking / Load-Unload zones approved last month will be designated appropriately as 
soon as possible. 
 

Will be quoting concrete maintenance work for 11th Street south of Fairview and North of 
Church street. 
 

Sta-Bilt Construction to be here in early spring – likely April – to complete micro surfacing of 
asphalt streets south of Hwy 91/State Street. 
 

Staff is aware of potholes that will need filled prior to the microsurfacing.  Will get to them 
when dry enough. 

 

Parks/Rec 
 

Eli Porter Memorial Project 
 

The City received $6,329 from ACE (Municipally Owned Natural Gas Supplier) and will also be 
receiving $1,156 from NMPP (Nebraska Municipal Power Pool) to be put toward the project. 
 

Current pledges, grants, and donations received:  $396,943.91 
Remaining to meet our fundraising goal:  $31,393.09 
 

The City has also applied for a $30,000 grant from Valero for the project with other non-
formal donation pledges pending. 
 

We are definitely trending to meet our fundraising goal to move forward with project 
construction this year. 
 

Pool 
 

Off-season work to be completed includes repair of piping leak at deep end of the pool. 
 

 
General Administration / Other: 

 

Planning Commission Vacancy 
There is still one (1) vacancy.    
*Please direct any interested parties to City Hall or to the Mayor.   
 
Attached is the current month Sales Tax Report – showing the monthly trend of sales tax receipts.    
Also attached is an unaudited Treasurer’s Report/Budget Performance Report and an unaudited Balance Sheet Comparison Report.   


